
From: Elizabeth Morehead  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 2:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2929 Plymouth Rd 
 
 
To Whom it Concerns  
When it originally came to my attention that the University of Michigan had purchased the ironic 
building on stilts and had plans for a bank there I emailed not in favor of the plans submitted. The 
recently redeveloped plans that were submitted and shared are disappointing as the concerns people in 
the neighborhood had seem to have all been dismissed by the University.  
First, the new property layout and design are an example of poor use of land and space, which is already 
at a premium in this area. Second, it is a business that the University already has on the Plymouth 
corridor, among the numerous other banking institutions that line Plymouth Rd. Third, concerns for 
safety and access to the neighborhood pool and elementary school, as well as traffic access both into 
and out of the neighborhood for the people like my family who live here were all disregarded. Finally, 
the traffic going onto the property can only do so from off Prairie Street which is already tight. Quite 
simply put this design compromises the safety and integrity of the corner.   
I respectfully ask that the City Planning Administration decline this plan and ask the University to go 
back to their drawing board.  
 
Bromley Resident, Ward 2 
Elizabeth Morehead 
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